
26
th
 June 2017, 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re:  Parking 

Please could we remind parents to park responsibly when dropping off and 

picking up their children. We have had complaints of driveways being blocked, 

parking on the pavement and parking on both sides of the road blocking 

Hillcroft view.  

We understand that this week it hasn't been helped by resurfacing taking place 

on the High Street.  

Please note there is plenty of parking down Church Street and the Village Hall 

car park can also be used. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this 

matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Anne Carter 

Administrator 

 


